Town of Cornish

PLANNING BOARD
17 Maple Street
Cornish, Maine 04020
Telephone: 207.625.4324 Fax: 207.625.4416

Monday, January 17, 2011
6:30 PM WORKSHOP MEETING

Minutes

In Attendance: Dan Sherman, Ken Hall, Bill Hoxie, Tom Magno, John Morrissey & Lynn Harding
Rob Millard, CEO and BO Selectmen
Call Meeting to Order: 6:30 PM

New Business:
e Shoreland Zoning Map and Mapping for Cornish
» Welcome Mike O'Donnell of O'Donnell Mapping

Round table discussion with the Selectmen and Planning Board
> Mr. O'Donnell explained to all present how Town / State maps are produced
> Long discussion to understand GPS and its actual capabilities
»  Expense vs. actual need = Everyday Cornish business
> Mr. O’'Donnell presented some current flat paper maps used by other towns
> Mr. O'Donnell did a computer presentation for digital mapping
> Extensive conversation regarding use for Shoreland Zoning and some citizen

owned land parcels directly abutting a small water body

»  Selectmen ask how long it would take for Mr. O'Donnell to get back to them with

price quote.

e Approve December 20, 2010 Workshop Meeting Minutes
No errors or omissions. Bill Hoxie made a motion to accept;Tom Magno seconded

Unanimous Approval

Public Comment: No Public

Agenda Items for Next Meeting: Business Meeting - Monday, February 7, 2011 @ 6:30 PM
e Approve January 3, 2011 Business meeting Minutes

Adjourn: 8:10 PM

Respectfully Sub afding, Planning Board Secretary
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